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We share… 
 

This term we will continue to reinforce our school values in class 

and in our worship times.  One of our Worship Times each week 
is dedicated to a ‘value’ and this week it is the turn of our 

superhero, pictured, who represents, ‘We share’. 
 

Sharing is about sharing our resources with each other – being 
generous with our things, with our skills, and with our time.  It’s 

also about sharing the limelight – allowing others to ‘shine’ and 
rejoicing in all our successes, working as one community for the 
good of the school as a whole. 
 
 
 

Parents Teacher Consultations 
 
Our next Parent Teacher Consultations are on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 

12th February.  To book a ten minute appointment, please complete the 
online booking form on our school website: 

 
http://www.buckinghampark.bucks.sch.uk/parents-evening-booking.html  

 
If you do not have access to the online form, please ask your child’s teacher for a booking slip.   Please place 

your booking as soon as possible. Teachers are now in the process of booking appointment times and will let 
you know when your time is.  All appointments will be in the school hall and will run strictly to time, so please 

arrive in good time for your appointment. 
 
 

Clubs Update 
 

 Please remember that this is the last week for staff-led clubs 
before half term, as next week we have parent-teacher 

consultations.  If your child has participated in a club which has 
been ‘split’, then the next group will be participating after half 

term.   

http://www.buckinghampark.bucks.sch.uk/parents-evening-booking.html


 

Pancake Breakfast 
 
Although Shrove Tuesday is in half term this year, the PTA is 

keen that our children don’t miss out on the fun of a pancake 
breakfast! 

 
We’ll be having a special ‘pancake day’ breakfast on Friday 13th 
February, starting at 8am. 

 
The cost of a pancake breakfast is £2.  Please book a place for 

your child using the online booking form: 
 

http://www.buckinghampark.bucks.sch.uk/pancake.html  
 

 

Time Capsule Competition 
 
 To celebrate the opening of Buckingham Lodge Care 
Home, a Time Capsule will be buried in the grounds, 
to be opened in 100 years’ time! 
 

Children are invited to create something to go into 
the Time Capsule.  This could be a story, poem, 

information poster, drawing, collage or something 
else! 

 
Try to think about what the people of the future might want to know about life in Aylesbury in 2015, or 

perhaps how you think the future might be. 
 

Named entries should be submitted to your class teacher by Wednesday 11th February. 
 
 

News in brief… 
 
Eating for Energy Workshop 
 ‘Eating for Energy’, an interactive nutrition focused workshop is being 
held at school on Thursday 26th February from 7.30pm to 9.00pm.  
The workshop will provide you with simple and effective tools for 

avoiding the effects of the blood sugar rollercoaster. Making the right 
food choices can have a positive effect on your energy levels, whilst 

also promoting health and vitality from the inside out. For further information please visit the school website: 
http://www.buckinghampark.bucks.sch.uk/news-blog  

 
Chocoholics Mini Shop 

On Friday 27th February, a Chocoholics ‘Mini’ Shop will be set up in the hall 
from 2.45pm to 3.45pm.  This is an ideal time to place orders at the shop for 

Mothering Sunday and Easter.  
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